
Second Parents’ Day 2023/24 

(10 July 2024) 

 

To enhance the cooperation between parents and teachers and promote the healthy growth of 

students in body, mind, and spirit, our school holds two Parents’ Days each academic year. The 

Second Parents’ Day in this school year was successfully held on 10 July 2024 (Wednesday) with all 

parents participating in the event. 

 

On this occasion, parents came to the school to confer with teachers. For those parents who were 

unable to attend in person, teachers contacted them via video calls and phone calls to discuss students’ 

academic performance and behavior. Through communication, teachers and parents sought to 

establish joint efforts to foster the growth and development of students in various aspects, promoting 

whole-person development. 

 

To promote environmental conservation, the committee members of the Parent-Teacher 

Association collected and distributed used school uniforms to parents and students in need. 

 

 

 

 
Ms. LAU Shuk-wa, class teacher, sincerely engages in discussions with parents                                

regarding their children’s academic progress and overall performance 

 

 

 

 
Mr. LAI Fai-chun, class teacher, attentively engage in discussions with parents and students    

 

  



 
The dual-class-teachers in S1, Mr. LEE Ka-ki (left) and Ms. FAN Kwai-ying (right), help parents 

gain a comprehensive understanding of their children’s performance at school 

 

 

 
Students from Class 3E draw pictures to welcome and thank parents 

 

 

 
Reception team students warmly welcome parents 



 

 

 

 
Students and their parents review the students’ academic performance 

 

 

 

 
Members of the Parent-Teacher Association discuss association affairs and await parents to come 

and collect eco-friendly school uniforms 

 

 


